
Year 8 History Week 1 

 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! It is admittedly a strange start to this new year but we hope 

that it won’t be long before we’re all back together and normal life can resume. 

 

A bit of revision to kick off the new term, before we start our new topic next week. 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/elizabeth-i-and-spain-why-were-they-rivals-71k68d 

Watch the video and then complete the tasks after. 

Enjoy, 

Miss Hall 
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